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Kahler, Carolyn

From: Kahler, Carolyn
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 2:37 PM
To: 'HUG, Martin'
Cc: Anderson, Joseph; Kahler, Robert
Subject: Acceptance of EPFAQ No. 2013-007

Dear Mr. Hug: 
 
Thank you for your recent submission of EPFAQ No. 2013-007 regarding alert and notification design reports. 
 
At this time, your comment has been accepted for review by appropriate NRC staff.  You will be notified via email 
when EPFAQ No. 2013-007 has been added to www.regulations.gov for a 30-day public comment period.  At that 
time, the ADAMS accession number and Federal Register Notice docket number will be provided for your reference. 
 
To track the status of your submitted question, please visit the website http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/emerg-
preparedness/faq/faq-contactus.html#status.  If you have any questions regarding submitting an EPFAQ, please feel 
free to contact me at carolyn.kahler@nrc.gov or 301-387-3722.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Carolyn J. Kahler 
Communications and Outreach 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone: 301-387-3722 
Email: Carolyn.Kahler@nrc.gov 
 

From: HUG, Martin [mailto:mth@nei.org]  
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 3:28 PM 
To: Kahler, Carolyn 
Subject: Here is the FAQ just discussed  
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NOW AVAILABLE: NEI’s Online Congressional Resource Guide, JUST THE FACTS! 
Web site address: www.NEI.org/CongressionalResourceGuide 

FOLLOW US ON  

 

This electronic message transmission contains information from the Nuclear Energy Institute, Inc. The information is intended solely for the use of the addressee and its use by any 
other person is not authorized. If you are not the intended recipient, you have received this communication in error, and any review, use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the 
contents of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by electronic 
mail and permanently delete the original message. IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we 
inform you that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties that may be imposed on any taxpayer or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein. 

Sent through mail.messaging.microsoft.com 


